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Dear SMCTA and C/CAG Board Members, CAC, and CMEQ,

Thank you for your willingness to revisit continuation of the 101/92 Direct Connector Project
in San Mateo.  I wanted to alert you to a poll that the SMDJ is currently conducting on the
issue.  It demonstrates broad support for public transportation and limited support for highway
widening and eminent domain.
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I hope that you will join the City of SM in opposing this poorly conceived project.

Sincerely,

Mike Swire
San Mateo
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